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Dear Supporter of Lutheran Campus Minister at Georgia Tech’s Grace House, 

 

“We all are one in mission; we all are one in call, our varied gifts united by Christ, the Lord of 

all. A single great commission compels us from above to plan and work together that all may 

know Christ’s love.” 

 

Friends in Christ, as we are one in mission and one in call as Christ church, I give thanks for 

your profound ministry and partnership in the Gospel; through the support you offer and your 

investment into the transformational ministry of Lutheran Campus Ministry at Georgia Tech’s 

Grace House. Whether you are a student who has been richly engaged by this ministry, a passion 

collective intern, a coffee drinker recipient, a donor, a volunteer, a church supporter, a pastor, an 

alumnus, or any other. Thank you!  

 

Campus ministry was one of the many avenues that shaped, challenged, and affirmed my own 

call to public ministry in the church. If it were not for my own experience in campus ministry, I 

would not be where I am today. My story is not any different from so many across our church. 

Grace House is one of those holy ministries that lives out its mission of “Transforming Students, 

the Church, and the World through the Love of Jesus.”  

 

In addition to my thanks for all that has been accomplished through this ministry, I am asking 

you to join me in committing to and supporting this ministry with your financial gifts, 

prayers, and presence. 

 

I'm excited to tell you that Grace House received a matching donation up to $20,000.  

 

This means that every dollar YOU give will be doubled! 

 

Give now and double your support at ATLLutheran.org/double 

 

Alternatively, you can mail support to Lutheran Campus Ministry at Georgia Tech, PO Box 

55590, Atlanta, GA 30308. 

 

Soli Deo Gloria  

 

 

+The Reverend Kevin L. Strickland, Bishop  

https://atllutheran.org/double

















